
WE’RE GETTING READY FOR SPRING 
& PARTIES ON THE PATIO! 

A generous donaƟon by deceased members Giles and Eileen Ronnebaum has 
been allocated to purchase weather-resistant poly high-top tables, 

but we sƟll need chairs to complete the project. 
You can help by sponsoring a chair. 

Chairs will have an inscribed metal plaque aƩached to the back 
with the person’s, company’s, or organizaƟon’s name. 

 

PURCHASING MEMBER’S NAME  DATE  

Please complete one of the following 3 opƟons and be certain all spelling is correct. 

IN MEMORY OF 

IN HONOR OF 

SPONSORED BY 

COMPLETED FORMS AND PAYMENT CAN BE TURNED INTO THE BAR OR MATT FORWERCK. 

DON’T DELAY! DEADLINE IS APRIL 30TH! 


